
 
ROAD TRANSPORT AND SAFETY AGENCY 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
EXTENSION FOR PAYMENT OF ROAD TAX FOR A PERIOD OF TWO WEEKS 

 
The Road Transport and Safety Agency (RTSA) wishes to inform members of the public 
that the payment for Road Tax has been extended to 16th July, 2020. This is to ensure 
that all motor vehicle owners are registered on the integrated Government Service Bus 
(GSB) and Payment Gateway System to allow them to access RTSA services online.   
 
Therefore, there shall be no enforcement of the validity of Road Tax until the stated grace 
period ends. 
 
The Agency also wishes to remind motorists and fleet owners on the availability of the 
RTSA Online Payment Platform under the integrated Government Service Bus (GSB) and 
Payment Gateway System.  
 
Motorists are therefore advised to register and pay for following services online through 
the provided link https://zampass.gsb.gov.zm/register. 
 

1. Motor Vehicle Licence ("Road Tax") 
2. Driver's Licence (Renewal and Duplicate) 
3. Roadworthiness Application ("Road Fitness Test") 
4. Motor Vehicle Registration – Temporal Registration 

 
All clients are advised to visit the RTSA service centres for on-spot registration under 
Government Service Bus (GSB) and Payment Gateway System or register online.   
 
For any queries contact the RTSA on 0211228798 or Email askrtsa@rtsa.org.zm or 
visit Facebook/askrtsa.com or website: www.rtsa.org.zm  
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